
 

 
 

 

SELECTMEN’S MINUTES  

MONDAY NOVEMBER 2, 2020 

 

 

Present: Parker Lord, John Kiker, Steven Mattson 

  

The meeting was called to order at 3:31 P.M. and the minutes of the previous meeting were accepted. 

 

The board approved a tax refund request in the amount of $17.20. 

 

The board was advised that the Governor has clarified the use of “hybrid” meetings whereby board 

members and the public may attend meetings virtually or in-person. Selectman Kiker was asked to 

research the town’s ability to conduct hybrid town meetings in the technical arenas of Zoom’s ability to 

host more than 100 attendees and the process for recording votes in such a hybrid method in 

preparation for the next Town Meeting. 

 

The board discussed the dedication of the Annual Town Report and Mr. Kiker will follow the process. 

 

The preparations for the presidential election were discussed and a smooth election process was 

anticipated. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:02 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Steven Mattson 

For the Board of Selectmen 


